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Regarding SB 5516, I oppose the current form of the bill due to concerns about 

inadequacy of funding for education of my children and other Oregonian children in 

the public education system. While the Governor has proposed funding the State 

School Fund at $11.36 billion, it is still not enough funding. PPS will still have to cut 

$40 million from its budget next year, which will include a reduction in 220 teaching 

and staff positions.  

 

 


